
PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

NAIROBI, KENYA: 11THMARCH, 2022

SUBJECT: RECRUITMENT OF DEPUTY COMMISSION SECRETARY (DCS) – OPERATIONS
AND DIRECTORS

The Commission declared and advertised vacant posts for the positions of the Deputy
Commission Secretary (DCS)- Operations, Director Legal and Public Affairs (DLPA) and
Director Information Communication and Technology (DICT) for competitive filling.

Interviews for the shortlisted Applicants were conducted on the 9th and 10th of March
2022 and the following Applicants emerged as the most qualified and suitable for the
positions.

Deputy Commission Secretary (DCS) Operations - Ruth K. S. Kulundu
Director Legal and Public Affairs - Chrispine Otieno Owiye
Director Information Communication and Technology – Michael Ouma

The Commission congratulates the three successful Applicants on their new appointment.
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